From: paul derrick [
Sent: Monday, 6 August 2001 6:27 PM

To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject: abc board appointments

the present system of appointing abc board members is too open to stacking by the
government of the day and, to government influence on appointees.

we support some modification of the process that would greater guarantee the
independence of the appointees.

L&D &P &P Derrick





